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18th April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back! I do hope that you all had a wonderful Easter break. Let’s hope that with this 

new term comes the sunshine!  

We are excited to invite you to an opportunity to learn more about how to keep your children 

safe in this ever-changing world full of pressures and dangers both on and off line that 

threaten our children’s wellbeing. We will be welcoming Vicky Ridgewell who has many years’ 

experience in dealing with safeguarding crime. 

During the day, Vicky will be speaking to all teachers, teaching assistants and children in 

Years 4 and 5. Year 6 will receive input as part of their transition after half term.  

We are inviting you to attend at either 9am straight after drop off or at 2.15pm before pick up. 

There will be refreshments available at both sessions. I really do hope you can make some 

time to pop in. We also have members of our Governing Body who will be joining us during the 

day too. 

Safeguarding is a high priority at St Joseph’s. As a parent myself I am aware of the ever-

changing pressures and influences our children face and the more that we can do to support 

you and each other in this, the better for our children. 

I look forward to welcoming you in to school on Thursday. Certificate assembly will take place 

on Friday as normal as well as my parent forum Zoom at 10am on Friday. You can look 

forward to receiving a newsletter very soon with all dates and up to date information about the 

term ahead. 

Yours in faith and partnership 

 

Mrs Louise Bury 

Headteacher 
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